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June Meeting Details 
Thanks to everyone that came to the meeting early to 

hear about insurance. Thanks to Ryan Lister for 

donating $100 to the 50/50. Mike Bigler won more than 

$120! Gene Thornhill won a Knights of Columbus 

YETI cup. 

 

Next meeting is Thursday, July 18th! 

 

Rosary Before July 
Meeting!  
Ken Thornhill will lead the rosary 

before the meeting starting at 6:00 

p.m. in the chapel. If you have prayer requests, please 

submit them by Monday night before the meeting. Ken 

will not keep a defined prayer list. Each month, submit 

your request even if it’s ongoing. Ken can be reached at: 

(918) 430-8035 (cell) or email 

kc2269request@gmail.com 

 

There will be a dinner at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

Charity Committee 

 
 

Missouri Right to Life   $100 

Backstoppers     $150 

 IAABO     $150 

Referee scholarships 

The Maggie Welby Foundation  $200 

Hole Sponsorship 

Adopt-a-Vet     $100 

National Fire Safety Foundation  $150 

Barefoot Children’s Ministry  $400 

For the food crisis in Belize 

R.I.B              $1,100 

Religious Information Bureau 

 

 

 

 

A Note from Beth 
 

As I write this, I am thinking about all that we are 

involved in right now. Tuesday, June 25, was the Quilts 

of Valor. What a wonderful event this was. There were 

eight Veterans honored. The media was there to do some 

interviews and produced a newsworthy segment on their 

respective stations. Kathy Niehaus did a marvelous job 

getting our organization together to help feed the 

Quilters and the Veterans both breakfast and lunch.  

 

Tuesday evening, there was a plea for more help at the 

Heritage Festival. Please sign up if you can help. June 

27 was our Blingo. Thanks to Margie Prinster and 

Marilyn Rufkahr (Parklane Jewelry) for making that a 

success.  

 

In case you haven’t heard, the Knights and Auxiliary are 

in the planning stage for a Trivia Night August 17th. 

This will benefit Fire Station #3 by funding the 

installation of a SafeHaven Baby Box. Put it on your 

calendars now! More to come on that. Of course, in the 

background we are all thinking about and doing some 

early planning for the Fashion Show in November. 

 

Please keep in mind all those who need our prayers. 

Those we know personally as well as those who affect 

us through what we see and read in the news. Above all 

else, take care of yourself! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________________ 

G.K. Tom Zangriles    (314) 920-0321 

F.S. Ron Gardiner    (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Beth Delano      (314) 520-0134 

Bryan Eisenbath       (314) 660-0598 
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Queen of Hearts  
Round 12’s jackpot is going to be 

$18,809. There are 15 cards left! Doors 

open at 5 p.m. with the drawing at 7 p.m. 

each Tuesday.   

 

Tickets to enter the 50/50 drawing or 

Queen of Hearts drawing are only $1. 

Come by and take a chance! We have a lot of TVs going 

with the Cardinals game or other sporting events. 

 

Pizza is always available at the bar. A variety of beer, 

wine, soda, and mixed drinks are available at the bar. 

 

We are looking for alternates to sell tickets when 

regulars cannot make the event. If you can help, please 

contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598. 

 

Home Association 
 

The hail damage repairs are set to begin July 1st with 

replacement of the roof on the hall and the fry shed. We 

have approved the replacement of the concrete wall by 

the steps that go from the lower parking lot to the upper 

lot. Work will begin soon. 

The hall will again host Life Screening on Wednesday, 

October 9th.  

The window that’s fogging up in the hall is going to be 

replaced. It’s being donated and Freise Construction 

will install it. 

Continue to promote the hall for rentals! 

 

Fourth of July Parade 
The council will have a float in this year’s Fourth of July 

parade. The parade will be July 4th at 9:30 am. The 

parade typically lasts 2 to 2.5 hours. 

For more information, contact Bill Bequette at 

wbequette@hotmail.com.  

Please consider donating a case of water. You can 

bring it to the hall. We will be passing out bottled 

water at the parade. 

 

July 2024 

 

Heritage and 

FreedomFest 2024 
Help Needed!!  Heritage and Freedom 

Festival Booth July 4th thru 6th as well as Setup (July 

3rd) and Cleanup (July 7th).   

At this time we have only one half the shifts 

covered.  Please consider volunteering for 1 (or more) 

shifts.  The proceeds this year will help others (1/2 to 

Charity Committee use) and pay down our Council 

Loan. 

Sign up at:  
https://www.kofc2269.com/events/heritage-fest-
knights-of-columbus-food-tent 
 

Knights of 

Columbus 

Golf Classic 2024 
This year’s golf tournament is 

the 33rd annual event. On 

August 9th, the tournament starts with lunch and 

registration at Old Warrenton golf course. Lunch begins 

at 11:30 am with shotgun start at 12:30 pm. As usual, 

we always need a lot of help the day of the tournament. 

We will also need help Thursday, August 8th for 

preparation. We are in need of gift cards to give away 

for our Taste of O’Fallon raffle. Next time you are out 

at your favorite restaurant, please consider purchasing a 

gift card to donate to this raffle. 

 

There are several sponsorship levels.  

Platinum Sponsor: $1,000 

This gets a sponsor banner displayed prominently at the 

event and one team entry.  

Gold Sponsor: $500 

This gets a sponsor banner at the main pavilion and one 

of the holes. 

Silver Sponsor: $250 

This gets your banner in the beverage area and on one 

of the holes. 

Bronze Sponsor: $125 

This is a hole sponsorship. 

 

Sponsorships are a great way to remember deceased 

Brother Knights and Ladies Auxiliary members or 

family members. All money raised goes to funding 

our council’s charity activities through the year. 

To donate gift cards or purchase a sponsorship, contact 

Dennis Maher at (636) 272-1114 or email him at  dennis 

maher@gmail.com  
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